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November 5, 2012
Ddlivered via Fax and Email

Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

2300 Y onge Street

P.O. Box 2319, Suite 2700

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Fax: (416) 440-7656

Email: boardsec@ontarioenergyboard.ca

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re:  EB-2012-0365 Dufferin Wind Power Inc. - Application for leave to construct
Transmission Facilities

We are counsel to Lori Bryenton of Shelburne, Ontario. We are writing to request
intervenor status and an oral hearing on behalf of Ms. Bryenton in accordance with the
Notice of Application (the “Application”) and the Ontario Energy Board's Rules of
Practice and Procedure.

Ms. Bryenton is alandowner in the County of Dufferin whose lands are closely
proximate to and potentially impacted by the proposed project and who has a number of
concerns with respect to the project as set out in the Application.

As the authorized representatives of our client, we would like to receive copies of all
evidence filed by the Applicant and any other communications sent in this matter. Please
forward these to the attention of Graham Andrews at the address above or viaemail at
gandrews@qillespielaw.ca.

We note that the Ontario Energy Board has ordered that the Application proceed by way
of written hearing. We are advised that Ms. Bryenton has neither been adequately
consulted nor informed of this application and wishes to have the option of raising those



concerns at an oral hearing and of presenting her position regarding, but not limited to,
the potential impact on residences within the proposed project’s 120 m setback, the
proximity of the substation to residential dwellings and the accuracy of the location of the
230 Kv power line as depicted in the Application.

Ms. Bryenton intends to seek an award of costs for the reasons discussed above.

We look forward to the response of the Ontario Energy Board to this request. If there are
any questions arising from this request please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yoursvery truly,

ERIC K. GILLESPIE
PROFESSIONAL CORPORATION
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cc Dufferin Wind Power Inc. ¢/o Jonathan Myers & Chris Keizer, TorysLLP



